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NEWSLETTER                                                                 

16th September 2016 

A message from the head….. 
 
Welcome to our weekly newsletter, especially to all 
our new families who will be receiving this letter for 
the first time.  We endeavour to celebrate and share 
the good things that have happened throughout the 
week as well as to inform you of forthcoming events. 
 
You will hopefully have seen our new office, which 
although it is not quite finished, helps to present a 
bright new entrance for the school.   
 
We have new lighting throughout the school which 
has now been completed and our toilets will be re-
furbished  in phases throughout the year. 
 
The Key Stage 2 children have started a block of 
swimming lessons this week which continue until the 
week commencing 17th October.  Please remember 
to supply your child with a cereal bar, vegetables or 
fruit (cut up please), outdoor clothing and shoes suit-
able for the walk, and of course their swimming kit! 
 
If you have not already done so, please complete and 
return to school your updated Student Information 
Sheet, Pupil Handover Form (green) and Generic 
Consent Form (blue), as soon as possible.  Thank you. 
 
Mrs Wilson 
Headteacher 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Mon 19th 9.30-10.00 Eagles Swimming 

Tues 20th 9.30-10.00 
 

Kestrels Swimming 

Weds 
21st 

3.25-4.30 
3.30-4.45 

Gardening Club 
Y3 Tag Rugby 

Thurs 
22nd 

9.30-10.00 
3.30-4.45 

Puffins Swimming 
Y4 Tag Rugby Club 

Fri 23rd 9.30-10.00 
9.30-11.30 

Pheasants Swimming 
Parent Group—Dealing with 
Disobedience 

Golden Book children for last week 

Skylarks Maisy, Zabi and Adam 

Chaffinches Florence, Isabelle, Amrita, Hazel, 

Morton and Riley 

Swans Diondre and Amyah 

Owls Orla, George and Ava 

Puffins Kyra and Laura 

Pheasants Ethan 

Eagles Philip and Millie 

Kestrels Maisie, Charlotte and Kevin 
 

Well done & keep up the 

good work.  

Letter from The Queen 
As part of the school activities last year 
to celebrate Her Majesty’s 90th Birth-

day,  each class picked a different topic 
on her lifetime to research.  Mr Veal 
and Skylarks chose communication 

and transport.  They then sent a letter 
which included copies of their topic 

work to the Queen.  On Thursday we 
were very surprised, and pleased, to  

receive this response from  
The Queen. ….. 

 
Saturday Morning  

Music Centre 
University of Bedford-
shire, Polhill Avenue. 

FREE for 2 weeks (17 and 
24 Sept, 9am-12noon). If 
you intend to go, or for 
more info, please visit 
www.bedford.gov.uk/

music, or contact 01234 
718088 or email            

music@bedford.go.uk 

Congratulations to Miss Hayden 
and Mr O’Neil on the birth of  

Isabella Rose on  
10th September 2016. 


